From: To:

City of West Kelowna Submissions

Subject: Attn: corporate officer June 29, 2023 9:37:53 AM Date:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward to westkelowna@phishforward.beauceronsecurity.com.

File # Tup 23-01

My name is Jonathan Ward I live at 750 Kerry lane adjacent to mt Boucher winery . I am completely sick of what these wineries are allowed to get away with in the middle of residential areas. They built this massive night club, never put in sidewalks, or proper drainage just some dirt trenches that are now full of weeds, they let their patrons party on the balcony until we'll after 11:00 every weekend, you've allowed a to build this monstrosity in front of a view lot that's been here since 68, we have limos and patrons parking in the middle of out street (they also block the winery's fire lane) could you just stop giving these bars all the freedom to ruin our neighborhoods and remind them and yourselves that they are supposed to be working on alr which they have pretty much destroyed.

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone